
 

Dear Corsica-Stickney School Families: 

Thank you for trusting Mark’s Photographic Images with your treasured memories! 

Picture Retake Day is 
Tuesday, September 26th   

 

    If you would like a retake photo done of your student, please have your 
student return the packet of pictures to Mark along with an $8 retake fee. You do 
not need to reorder; we will print a new package of what was originally ordered in 

this new image.  
 

We’re here to help with any questions!  
                     

If you missed picture day, you may pre-order and pre-pay online at this link through the day 
after picture day. Be sure to let your students teacher know they need their photo taken that 
day.  

 

< Scan or click this QR code to find your School 
 
Or enter this web address: https://marks.hhimagehost.com/V2/Home/EventList     
 
 
 

SAVE with the Family Plan (3 or more students):  
Use discount code:  FAMILY2023 (available for School Portrait orders only, not for Sports and Teams) 
Paper forms with payment are also welcome on picture day.  Make checks out to “Mark’s” 

Call us with your questions. We are here to help: 

605-724-2559 – office    605-491-4134 – mobile  
info@marksphotoimages.com  – email     www.marksphotoimages.com  – website 

See you soon!  

Mark VanDerWerff, Melissa Ellyson & our Team at Mark’s Photographic Images / Armour & Sioux Falls 


